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U.S. Department of Justice

United States Attorney
Northern District of Georgia

Suite 600 Richard Russell Building Telephone (404)581-6000
75 Spring Street, S.W. Fax (404)581-6181
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

June 16, 2011

Sheila Sewell
Courtroom Deputy

2188 U.S. Courthouse
75 Spring Street, S.W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: Windsor v. Duffey, et al
Civil Action No. 1:11-¢cv-01922-TWT

Dear Ms. Sewell:

This letter is to notify the Court pursuant to LR 83.1(E) (3),
NDGa, that Attorney for the United States, Christopher J. Huber
will be out of the office from July 5, 2011 to July 8, 2011. We
request that the Court not schedule any court appearances in the
above-referenced matter for those dates.

Sincerely,

SALLY QUILLIAN YATES
UNITED STATES ATTORNEY

as

CHRISTOPHER J. HUBER
ASSISTANT UNITED STATES ATTORNEY

cc: William M. Windsor



